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Lou Mansolillo

From: Greg Armstrong <garmstrong1@cox.net>
Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 3:40 PM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: Please approve H5923

RI Legislature, 

I am writing with grave concerns regarding our state's potential for approving the use of pyrolysis or other high-
heat means of handling waste.  

I am concerned that the health of our state, the people in it and the environment which makes Rhode Island 
great is at risk and ask that you consider these risks when making your decision about H5923.  

The safety of this type of facility, which is currently not allowed at the RIRRC central landfill, should not be 
allowed in our state. I am most concerned about the health risks to our community and the potential for 
environmental damage. 

I encourage you to support H5923 and not allow these types of facilities to gain a foothold in our state. 

Thank you, 

Gregory Armstrong 

150 Maplewood Drive 

East Greenwich 


